L’'Ecole Secondaire

Oak Bay High

May 12, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students;

Important Dates for next week:

May 15 PAC meeting -Cafeteria beginning at 7:00 pm

May 18 District Transition Day (OB students dismissed at 12:20)
(see schedule below)

May 19 Pro D Day. School not in session.
Grade 12 block party @ Willows Beach 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm

From the Office...

For the families of all grade 12 students, please make sure the school has your most up to date mailing
address. Graduation documents will be mailed to the address we have on file, if you have had a change of
address please notify the office by phone or send an email to OakBayInfo@sd61.bc.ca

District Transition Day

On Thursday, May 18th, we will be welcoming our new, incoming grade 9 students to our school. With the
arrival of these students our current student population will be dismissed at 12:20 pm. Morning schedule for
our students is:

Blk F 8:55-9:45 (50 mins)
Blk E 9:45-10:30 (45 mins)
Break 10:30-10:45 (15 mins)
Blk H 10:45-11:35 (50 mins)
Blk G 11:35-12:20 (45 mins)
From PAC....
Final PAC meeting of the year + Annual General Meeting - Monday, May 15 at 7 pm in the Cafeteria

Thinking about what your student might do in the Summer? Our Principal Shawn Boulding will share information about
programming in the Career Centre.

This is the last PAC meeting for the year - reports on the year's activities will be presented and we will hold elections for
new members of the PAC for the upcoming school year. Please join to listen and provide feedback to the PAC so we can
learn from this year and plan for next year. If you might be interested in getting involved in the PAC you don't have to
decide or put up your hand right away. We would be happy to speak to folks who might be interested to provide more
information - please contact cochairsobhpac@yahoo.com.

We are seeking elections into all roles of the PAC -- Chair (this year we had a shared Co-Chair model) - Treasurer -
Secretary - Members at Large - District level PAC representative.

We hope you can share some time and ideas with us.


mailto:OakBayInfo@sd61.bc.ca

Looking for a grade 11 Student Representative...

We are looking for 1 or 2, current grade 10 or 11 students, who are interested in representing Oak Bay High
School in participating on the 2023/24 Representative Advisory Council of Students. This council meets as a
collective, from each of the high schools, with the Superintendent and also has the opportunity to attend the
various meetings of the School Board. If you are interested in participating on this council and would like to be
the student voice of Oak Bay High School, please contact Mr. Boulding.



